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As the weather is getting colder, 

please ensure that all children 

are sent to school with 

appropriate outdoor coats as the 

children do go outside if the 

weather is fine.  

Please ensure all coats are 

named. 

After School Clubs will 

resume w/c 23/01/17 due to 

staff training this week.  

Letters will be sent home early 

in the week with details. 

 

Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4.  Don’t forget kits and please 

remember to ensure that all clothing is properly labeled with your 

children’s names. 

Our Breakfast Club is open daily from 

7.45am.  No pre-booking is necessary.  

Please use the hall doors off the yard for 

entry.  Thank you. 

 

 We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and have 

returned to school feeling refreshed and ready to work hard.  

This half term is 6 weeks and we break up on Friday 17th 

February for 1 week. 

 

Please can we remind all parents that school dinner 

payments should be made promptly online at 

Parentpay.com.  Non-payment of school dinners affects 

the school directly and your co-operation in this matter 

would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 

 


